
In Memoriam

Gary P. Kreider
(June 7, 1938 – March 31, 2021)

The Partners and Family of KMK Law mourn the 
loss of one of the firm’s founding Partners,  
Gary P. Kreider.

Gary Kreider practiced law at Keating Muething 
& Klekamp for more than 50 years where he 
concentrated on securities laws, mergers and 
acquisitions, and general corporate law.  He also 
served as an adjunct professor of law in securities 
regulation at the University of Cincinnati College of 
Law.

Gary Kreider’s contributions to the legal 
profession are numerous.  Gary served as 
chairman of the securities subcommittee on 
real estate syndications for the American Bar 
Association from 1977-1979.  He served on 
the executive committee of the Cincinnati Bar 
Association from 1969-1971 and as chairman of 
the Corporation Law Committee for the Ohio 
State Bar Association from 2003-2004.

Gary Kreider also served as trustee of various 
trusts.  He served as a director of LSI Industries 
and board secretary for Meridian Bioscience, Inc.

Gary Kreider served as president for the New 
Richmond Ohio Board of Education, governor and 
secretary for The University Club, and director 
and treasurer for The Travel Club of Cincinnati.

Gary was an incredible lawyer and an invaluable 
mentor for many of us at KMK Law.  We continue 
to enjoy a special reputation in our corporate and 
securities practice in significant part from Gary’s 
efforts.

Gary was a wonderful person, friend, and partner 
and he will be dearly missed.

Remembering our friend and founder


